

Dr. Eric Yeo
Dept of Hematology
Toronto General Hospital
June 12th, 2011

RE: Donation to RBDC's Fellowship Program

Sickle Cell Awareness Group of Ontario presents herein a grant of \$2,000 to help with the Fellowship program established at the red Blood Disorder Clinic at TGH. We hope to make this a yearly grant and look forward to raising more funds for this program in the future.

I have recently been elected as the Vice-Chair of NRBDO and hope to use this leverage to work closer with both Medical and Allied Health professionals

I look forward to a meeting with you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Ms. Lanre Tunji-Ajayi President, Sickle Cell Awareness Group of Ontario www.sicklecellanemia.ca 416-745-4267/416-951-6981

N.B: Our address has changed to 235-415 Oakdale Rd. Toronto, ON. M3N 1W7

235- 415 Oakdale Rd. Toronto, ON. M3N1W7. Ph: 416-745-4267 www.sicklecellanremia.ca. E-mail: info@sicklecellanemia.ca